
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Correction to IBHP Handbook Supplement 

Attention: Updated requirement for treatment plan signatures in 
Magellan IBHP Handbook Supplement - Appendix C 
 

Overview 
The updated Idaho Behavioral Health Plan (IBHP) Provider Handbook Supplement – Appendix C initially 
included a requirement for treatment plans to have a signature. However, based on feedback received, 
we have removed this requirement for most treatment plans. Signatures will still be required for the 
following: 
 

• Person-Centered Service Plans 
• Child and Family Teams (CFTs) 
• Skills Building/CBRS Treatment Plans 

 
While signatures are no longer mandatory for other treatment plans, obtaining them remains a best 
practice. We will include the verbiage above in the next set of updates to Appendix C.  
 

Questions? 
If you have any questions, please contact Magellan at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
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